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YEAR 1 CURRICULUM OVERVIEW

Autumn 1: 
Dear Parents/ Carers,
during this half term the following topics will be studied in your child’s class.

I hope that this information, together with some ideas for working with your child at home, will both keep you up to date as regard what your child is doing in school and also help you to support your child’s learning.
	
	Work covered in school
	Ways you can help your child at home

	Religion
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	Children will be learning about different types of families, including their church family. They will learn about how families show love and care for each other.  We will look at how God created us in his image and how we are all unique and special to him.

	· Look at family photographs and discuss how you each show love, care and respect for each other.
· Remind children of their school and church families and how they can look after them.

· Encourage children to think about their talents that God has blessed them with.

	Literacy
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	Children will begin with writing labels, lists and captions. Then they will move on to writing sentences and learning about capital letters, full stops and finger spaces. There will be a strong focus on spelling and letter formation.
	· Practise spellings every week in preparation for Friday spelling test
· Practise writing basic sentences together

· ‘Little writer’ app to help with letter formation
· Ask teacher for a handwriting booklet to use at home.

	Numeracy
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	· Sorting and classifying objects 

· Counting forwards and backwards up to 30 and beyond
· Representing numbers 
· Odd and even numbers

· 1 more / 1 less

· Ordinal numbers
· Numerals and words 
	· Count everyday objects and ask questions like ‘are there enough plates on the table for everyone?’ How many more pegs do I need to hang these up?’
· Look out for numbers on everyday objects, like signs or packaging

· Look at street house numbers – are they an odd street or an even street?

	Science
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	Children will be learning about animals including themselves. They will label body parts and explore their senses. Children will begin to make predictions, carry out investigations and collect results to analyse.

	· Encourage your child to talk about what they can see, hear, feel, taste and smell

· Talk about what body part the children use for different activities



	History
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	Our half term topic is ‘Memory Box’, so children will be exploring their own history and how they have changed over the years. Children will make comparisons between life today and life in the past. E.g. toys, holidays and local surroundings.
	· Show children photographs of special memories and talk about them together
· Speak to older family members or friends about how life has changed since they were 5 or 6
· Visit the transport museum at MOSI and look at how it has developed over the years

	Design Technology
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	Children will make memory boxes out of recycled materials. They will develop skills in cutting and sticking, as well as learning to design, create and evaluate. 

	· Practise cutting and sticking at home
· Collect recycled materials for children to create things with

· Discuss with children the purpose of construction features i.e. houses have windows to see out of / cars have round wheels to move.

	PE
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	Children will learn about the different ways we can travel, for example crawling, walking, jumping, hopping and side-stepping. Children will learn about the importance of warming up before exercising and cooling down afterwards. They will learn about the health benefits of exercise.
	· Promote the importance of a healthy lifestyle by going on family walks, swimming and cooking healthy foods together. 


	Art
	Children will be learning about Picasso and Paul Klee. They will create their own self-portraits in the style of these artists.

	· Research these artists together
· Look at magazines or photographs and discuss different face shapes




Key dates

P.E. Day - Wednesday
Reading: Your child should bring their reading record and book in everyday. They can tell an adult if they want to change their book or keep it for another night. Please listen to your child read their book and then sign in their record each night. Children who read every night and bring their record in each day will be rewarded. 
Spellings Your child will receive his / her spelling list for the week on Monday.  The test is on Friday, please encourage and assist your child any way you can in learning these words.
Homework: 1 piece of work a week for literacy and numeracy will be given out on Friday to be returned the following Wednesday.
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